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January 4, 2024    

 
Via Email: rm157@sasktel.net 
 
 
Hamlet of Edgeley c/o RM of South Qu’Appelle 
Box 66 
QU'APPELLE SK   S0G 4A0 
 
Attention Waterworks Owner/Operator: 
 
 
RE: Precautionary Drinking Water Advisory for the Hamlet of Edgeley c/o RM of South 
Qu’Appelle:  - Rescinded 
 
The Water Security Agency (WSA) is satisfied with two sets of negative bacteriological sampling 
and adequate disinfection residuals and turbidity values from samples that have been collected from 
the water distribution system following Powerfailure causing the system depressurization.  
Therefore, effective immediately the WSA is rescinding the “Precautionary Drinking Water 
Advisory” for the residents and users of the Hamlet of Edgeley c/o RM of South Qu’Appelle water 
supply. 
 
For further information, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned at 306-533-2136 or 
brendan.liggett@wsask.ca. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Brendan Liggett PTech 
Environment Officer 
Water Security Agency 
 

cc: Derrick Hoehn, Don Turner, Water Advisories – Water Security Agency 
Saskatchewan Health Authority, Weyburn Office 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   


